A meeting of the Planning Board was held on the above date.

Present were Chairman, Robert Caughey, Stanley Tenney, Harold Grant, Thomas Ring, C. M. Huntington, Richard Rablin, Evelym Perry, Robert Bryer and Mildred Dudley.

Bob Caughey explained to the Committe what we are trying to do and the work of each committee.

We are making an attempt to present information to the Town at the next Town Meeting. A Public Hearing will be held if found necessary.

We understand there will be funds available of \$250,000 for Regional Planning and they expect to have over one million. The area district will include Keene.

The Planning Board feels that one of it's weak points is that we do not get enough information before the public.

A program will be set up tonight and make a start this summer.

A regular meeting is planned for June 22nd. Suggestions for Comm. Richard Rablin and Thomas Ring., Charles Gilmore, Andrew Lane, Richard White, William Abbott, David Jennison, C. M. Huntington, Robert Bryer, Smith Harriman, Bruce Cuddihy, Merle Aborn, Evelyn Perry, Jane Hill, Dana Healey.

Merica Dudley Secretary